


The Pride Centre and other LGBTI groups are free to organise for their constituencies, so it
would be fair and reasonable for LAG lesbians to do likewise.

Refusal of this LAG exemption would send a message to Australians that some lesbians
are not worthy of protection from exclusion, harm, discrimination and abuse.

The Sex Discrimination Act 1984 is supposed to protect women from discrimination, so
please grant this exemption.

Sincerely,
NINA Evans,
Representing 35 women of
Northern Rivers Gender Critical Women
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